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UTV's approved for Marysville city streets
(KMZA)--Starting April 1, utility task vehicles will be allowed on Marysville city
streets with certain conditions.

The Marysville Advocate reports the Marysville City Council last week approved
a new ordinance allowing UTV’s after Mayor Carla Grund broke a 3-3 tie vote.

Police Chief Todd Ackerman had voiced his opposition to allowing them on city
streets, citing safety concerns.

The ordinance does include certain criteria. The UTV must be insured, have seat
belts, tail lights and turn signals. It must be registered with the city, with a $100
initial registration, $25 annual registration fee and biannual inspection fee of
$10.

They will only be allowed between sunrise and sunset and operators must be at
least 18.
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